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RE: Request to remove request for exemption to the customer notice rule as stated in the

previous letter, reference Docket No. TC-210730.
Dear Ms. Maxwell,

Please remove our request for exemption of WAC 480-07-110 Customer Notice Rule in our previous
letter relating to Docket No. TC-210730. All public notices: the company gave proper notice to
customers and the exemption was not required.

If there are any questions or additional information required, please email (darcy@seatacshuttle.com)
or call (360.679.4003). Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.
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